## The Detroit News

December 31, 1940

Mrs. Mary Gasperik 9314 Cottage Grove Avenue Chicago, Illinois

Dear Mrs. Gasperik:

Just a little note to thank you for the very charming Christmas card you sent to me. I realize how very busy you are with your family at this time of the year, and for that reason, feel happy to have you think of me when there are so many important things to do.

It is my wish that 1941 will bring to you and yours peace, contentment and prosperity.

Sincerely,

EDITH B. CRUMB

Quilt Club Corner Editor

Edich B. Crumb

The Detroit News

EBC: GB